
 

 

 

 

 

 

May 20
th
, 2014 

 

 

 

Dear Esteemed Customers and Officials, 

 

SITUATION UPDATE FOR DECLARATION OF MARTIAL LAW  

As of today, Thai Army declares Martial Law across the country to keep peace and maintain the safety 
and security of the people.  

Presently all operations at the seaports and airports are not affected. All Delta Thailand factories, 

including inbound and outbound shipments are also in operation as usual. 

 

Your contact window in Delta Thailand will provide you shipment status regularly in separate emails. 

Thank you for your attention and support. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mr. Hsieh, Shen Yen 

President 

Delta Electronics (Thailand) PCL. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


